
 

 

 

08.02. 2022 

Dear Parents,  

Offline classes for Classes 6 to 10 will start from Monday 14th 

February. We will be following the normal routine which means classes 

will begin at 8.05 am and end at 2.20 pm with all the breaks 

included. Kindly pick up your children at 2.20 pm. You are requested 

to send your consent letter signed by you. 

Classes 1 to 5  

As of now we need to adhere to the Govt. notification dated 2nd 

February 2022 and continue with the Online Classes. 

The Classes will begin at 8:30 am for Classes 1 to 4  

For Class 5, classes will begin at 8.05 am. 

The Routine for the days will be shared with your boys by the 

respective Class Teachers. 

If you have any queries, kindly write to principaleds@gmail.com 

With every good wish, 

 

Br. Solomon Morris 

Principal 

One thing you can be sure of: that whilst you work for God, whether you succeed or not, 

he will amply reward you.  Blessed Edmund Rice  
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